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From: Coriell, Scott [Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 12:45 PM 

To: Coriell, Scott 

Subject: Gov. Shumlin and Gov-Elect Scott to Meet Today at 4pm 

 

 

Governor Peter Shumlin and Governor-elect Phil Scott will meet today at 4:00 p.m. in the 

Governor’s Office on the Fifth Floor of the Pavilion Building in Montpelier. The Governor and 

Governor-elect will be available for photos before the meeting. 

 

Scott Coriell 

Office of the Governor 

(802) 353-1449 

scott.coriell@vermont.gov  
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